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ROBBINS RESIDENTS
WHAT’S YOUR VISION 

FOR THE FUTURE OF ROBBINS?

Please join Mayor Ward and 
community leaders on Saturday,  
May 18, 2019 to help us develop a 
shared vision for the future of Robbins. 
The meeting will begin at 2:00 p.m. 
with a presentation followed by  
small-group activities. 

For more information, contact the 
Mayor’s office at 708-385-8940 or 
Kelwin Harris, at kharris@cmap.
illinois.gov or 312-386-8740 or visit 
the project web page at www.cmap.
illinois.gov/programs/lta/robbins. 

Saturday, May 18, 2019
1:30 p.m. 
(Food and Registration) 
2:00 to 4:00 p.m. 
(Presentation and Workshop)

Robbins Community Center 
13800 S. Trumbull Ave. 
Robbins, IL 60472 


